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Meet our Enrollment Manager 

Beth has been with Bright Horizons for 12 years. 

She has been a Bright Horizons parent and has 

worked with families in the Northeast her entire 

career.  She is well versed in our program for 

learning, World at Their Fingertips, our high 

standards of care, and our overall philosophy. 

She will walk you through the next steps in the 

process and be your direct contact for any 

questions you have between now and when you 

start with Bright Horizons.  We know this is a 

significant and sometimes emotional decision 

she is here to help.  She will be reaching out via 

email in the next few days or you can reach her 

at bpaul@brighthorizons.com or 203-278-3976. 

 

We look forward to taking the next steps on this 

journey with you. 

We hope you enjoyed your visit to Bright Horizons and thank you for considering us as 

part of this important decision.  We would like to introduce you to our center’s 

Enrollment Manager, Beth Paul. Beth works with a small group of Bright Horizons 

centers and the families that are interested in enrolling to find the best solution for each 

family.  
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